
OPEN HOUSE
VISIONING SESSION

2050 Long Range Transportation Plan

City of Stuart
 Commission Chambers 

121 SW Flagler Avenue 
Stuart, FL 34994

November 19, 2024 
4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.

Project Manager, MPO
rvazquez@martin.fl.us
772-223-7983

Help Us Plan Martin County’s 
Transportation Future 

The Martin MPO is currently developing the 2050 
Long Range Transportation Plan (LRTP). Attend a 
visioning session and give us your ideas for the 
future of transportation in Martin County!

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, 
age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons with questions or 
concerns about non-discrimination, or who require special accommodations 
under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or language translation 
services (free of charge) should contact Ricardo Vazquez, Project Manager 
(Title VI/Nondiscrimination) at (772) 223-7983 or rvazquez@martin.fl.us

Ricardo Vazquez

GET INVOLVED!

martinmpo.com




